Kendra Kloster

From: frank.b@gei.net on behalf of Frank Bergstrom [frank.b@gci.net]
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2611 10:26 AM

To: Kendra Kloster

Subject: HB-7 and SB-17

Honorable Representatives Munoz and Kerttula, and Senator Egan:
Please support the above bills and outlaw synthetic cannabis products {Spice, K2, etc.).

e This family of drugs is intended to produce a high — thus users are impaired in any activities they may undertake
{e.g. driving)

e These products appear to be falsely labeled and do not contain herbal plants, but rather cannabinoid
compounds related to THC {active ingredient in pot); i.e., they lie

It would appear these products are a thinly veiled effort to bypass anti-marijuana rules to sell pot by-any-other-name.
Whether it is pot or other, the stated intentis to produce a drugged high. That alone is sufficient to merit regulation as
a controlled substance. At a minimum it should be so regulated — at best it would be made illegal. 1t's market is based
on wriggling around anti-drug law. Let's close the door on the deceptive marketing of pot by-any-other-name. Itisa
drug {or group of drugs) being made available to the public essentially as an unregulated nutraceutical. Thisis a sham
and shouid be ended.

Respectfuily,
Frank Bergstrom

Frank Bergstrom

PO Box 22909

Juneau, AK 99802
907-523-1995 phone/fax
907-321-3637 cell
frank.bl@gcinet




